
COA CANTABRIA 

 
The Cantabrian Studio of Eduardo Fernández-Abascal and Floren Muruzábal received 
the NAN Honorary Award 2024 for its trajectory (attached press article).  
 
The COACan Ortega-Alloza Awards are held every 2 years. They began in 1984, 1986, 
1988 and subsequent years.   
 
In 2020, due to the pandemic, there was no call. The following calls correspond to the 
years 2021 and 2023. There will be a new call in 2025. As a commentary on the calls 
for the Ortega-Alloza Prizes that have been held since 1984, there is no prize with the 
exclusive participation of women architects. All of them are collaborations with other 
architects. 

 

 
 


